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enquiries refer 
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19/45894 

21 June 2019 

Mr Damian Chapelle 
Newton Denny Chapelle 
 
By email - dchapelle@newtondennychapelle.com.au 

Dear Damian 

Re:  Modification 6 - Epiq Lennox (Pacific Pines Estate), Lennox Head Major Project 
Approval 07_0026 MOD 6  

 
I refer to your letter dated 6 May 2019 in response to matters raised in Council’s submission to 
NSW Planning and Environment on proposed modification 6 to Major Project Approval 07_0026 
MOD 6 at EPIQ Lennox. 
 
The information provided generally addresses Council’s previous concerns in relation to this 
proposed modification.  Accordingly, Council raises no objection this modification, subject to 
suitable conditions being imposed by the Department of Planning and Environment. 
 
Detailed assessments of subsequent development applications will be undertaken by Council 
at a later stage.  
 
If you have any enquiries in regard to this matter please contact Peter Drew on 6686 1254. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Matthew Wood 
Director 
Planning and Environmental Health 
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